
Daffodil International University 
Daffodil Smart City, Ashulia, Dhaka, Bangladesh 

NOTICE 

 
(Vacation of Eid-Ul-Adha 2021) 

  
14 July 2021 

Students of Daffodil International University are hereby 
notified that all the classes of DIU will remain closed from 19 to 
24 July 2021 on the occasion of “Eid-Ul-Adha”.  

  

  

Online classes will resume on 25 July 2021.  

  

  
 
 

………………..………………………………… 

 
Professor Engr. A. K. M. Fazlul Hoque, PhD 

Registrar 
Daffodil International University 

 


